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IEEE NH 2020 Pre-University Grant was awarded to Emily Wilson 
and Jean Scanlan of Maple Wood Elementary School in 
Somerswoth NH. 

This grant will help them to purchase a set of Ozobots. These small
robots will be used to introduce the third through fifth graders to do 
coding. The project is part of the school's Makerspace activities. 
The Makerspace is an integrated space into the school's Library-
Media Center. This space and its STEM activities started a few 
years ago for hands-on learning experiences. 

We congratulate Emily Wilson and Jean Scanlan for this wonderful 
project proposal and wish them the best in building the 
Makerspace. 


